
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Curriculum Information 

Spring 2 – Year 6 

English In English this term we are continuing to read The Highway Man. In our lessons, we will 
focus on the following:  

• Role-Play and debate  

• Short writing pieces that focus on the use of grammar and punctuation 

• Free writing sessions where the children provide the stimulus for writing  

• In addition, we will be preparing for our upcoming SATS by focusing on how to 
answer specific types of questions and recapping our previous knowledge.   

Maths This term we will be focusing on:  

• Reasoning problems during our maths lessons.  

• The children will also have two booster sessions a week during the school day to 
help prepare for SATS.  

RE In RE, our Big Question is: 

• How does the Christian festival of Easter offer hope?                  
PSHE Our PSHE topic this term is: How can the media influence people?  
PE Your child’s PE day for this term is every Tuesday & Wednesday. Running club will 

occur every Friday 

• The topics are: Basketball and Netball 

Spanish The children will have Spanish every Tuesday morning. This term they are focusing on 
describing appearances.  

Homework During this term the children will complete the SATS books for homework. The children 
should spend 45 minutes to an hour each night completing the books. They must keep a 
record in their homework books by writing the date and what they completed on that day. 
If they require any support with a topic then they should write a note in their homework 
book.  
 
It would be very helpful if parents could please ensure their child is taking the time to 
complete the books every night.  

 

How can you help at home? 

Reading - Please ensure your child reads on a daily basis for 10 – 20 minutes and that you sign your child’s 

reading log every day to say that they have done this.   

Times tables - Please ensure your child practises their times tables on a daily basis as part of their homework 

routine 

Notices:                                                                                                                            

The children will need packed lunches on Thursday March 9th and Tuesday 14th March as we have trips on those 

days. If you have any questions or concerns then please come and see us 

Many thanks, 

 

St. Mary's C. of E. Primary School 
Barn Street, Stoke Newington, 

LONDON N16 0JT 

Phone: 020 8800 2645      

E-mail: admin-office@st-marys.hackney.sch.uk 

 

 Headteacher: Jane O’Brien 

 

 

‘Through God’s love,  

we strive to be the best we can be’. 



 
 

Miss Power & Ms. Clark   


